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NO MORE BLACK BAGS

SAY NO TO PLASTIC STRAWS

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Los Altos Art & Wine
July 14 @ 10 am-July 15 @ 6 pm
Downtown Los Altos Main and  
State Streets

2018 CORVETTE 
SPECTACULAR
September 16 @ 10:00 am-5:00 pm
Downtown Los Altos Main and  
State Streets

SUMMER SIDEWALK SALE
August 3 – August 12
Downtown Los Altos Main and  
State Streets

Please continue to make a concerted 
effort to rid your business of black bags. 
It is helpful two ways to use clear bags.  
(1) Makes our collection process safer 
since a clear bag allows our employees  
to see what material is being discarded. 
(2) Allows our processing employees to 
make choices with the discarded material 
vs. guessing what is inside, resulting in more 
recycling and higher diversion rates. 

Please look into alternative ways to offer or consume your favorite bever-
age. Plastic straws continue to contaminate our precious waterways and 
hurt wild life. Instead, use Eco-Friendly straws. A quick search on 
the web will provide a variety of options. For more information, 
please download the documentary Straws on Netflix or visit  
www.strawsfilm.com.  

HOLIDAY REMINDERS
There will be NO service 
interruptions for the July 4th and 
September 3rd (Labor Day). Service 
will continue as normal, so please 
have bins accessible for our drivers 
to service on these days.
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This Assembly Bill requires businesses 
generating 4 cubic yards of trash per week 
to have an organic collection program, 
including multifamily residential dwellings 
consisting of five or more units. Organic 
waste means food waste, green waste, 
landscape & pruning waste, nonhazardous 
wood waste, along with food waste.
 
Use your green bin to get the organic material out of your recycling  
bin and trash bin. Call Mission Trail Waste Systems with questions  
(650) 473-1400

AB 1826

Please keep all commercial trash and recycling enclosures 
clean: All too often, trash and recycling enclosures are 
found with large amounts of debris on the ground which 
creates an unsafe and difficult service situation for our 
valued drivers. Our trash and recycling bins can weigh up 
to 700 Lbs. and with added ground debris can be slick and 
tough to move. Debris found on the floor can get stuck 
in the wheels of the bins or create such a slippery surface 
our drivers cannot get enough leverage to move the bins. 
Please make sure the enclosure area is kept clean and free 
of ground debris so our drivers can safely service all the 
Los Altos commercial businesses.
 

REMINDERS


